
 

 

 
 
 

December 6, 2021 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street, S.E. 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
RE:  Supplemental Filing of Advice No. 21-32, Schedule 102 Regional Power  
 Act Exchange Credit 
 
Portland General Electric Company (PGE) submits this supplemental filing pursuant to 
Oregon Revised Statutes 757.205 and 757.210, and Oregon Administrative Rules 
(OARs) 860-022-0025(2), and 860-022-0030 for filing proposed tariff sheet associated 
with Tariff P.U.C. No. 18. PGE initially filed Advice No. 21-32 on November 8, 2021 with 
a requested effective date of January 1, 2022, which remains as filed. PGE is submitting 
this Supplemental Filing to correct pages 5 through 11 of the work papers. The 
corrected work papers do not change the rate as filed in Schedule 102, however the 
correction does change the outcome of the increase impact Customers will see. 
 
The Fourteenth Revision of Sheet No. 102-1 remains as previously filed.  

 
To satisfy the requirements of OARs 860-022-0025(2), and 860-022-0030, PGE 
provides the following responses: 
 
As a result of this proposed price change, customers will see an increase of $7.4 million 
in their annual bills. This represents a lower credit to customers relative to the credit 
contained in current prices. A typical Schedule 7 Residential Customer consuming 780 
kWh monthly will see a bill increase of approximately $0.74 or 0.69%. PGE misstated 
this number in the prior letter. 
 
Enclosed are the corrected work papers detailing the Schedule 102 bill comparisons. 
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Please direct any questions regarding this filing to Casey Manley at (503) 464-8258.  
Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following email address 
pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com 
 
 Sincerely, 

 

\s\ Robert Macfarlane 
 

 Robert Macfarlane 
 Manager, Pricing & Tariffs 
 
 
Enclosure 
 


